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1. Adoption of the draft order of business 

The Council adopted the draft order of business, document CP/OD-1616/07.
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· Welcoming the new Permanent Representative of the Commonwealth of the Bahamas.
The permanent Council welcomed the new Permanent Representative of the Commonwealth of the Bahamas, Ambassador Cornelius Smith.

2. Oral report on the OAS electoral observation mission in Guatemala
Mr. Diego García Sayán, Head of the OAS Electoral Observation Mission in Guatemala, gave an oral report on the general elections held on September 9, 2007 and on the second round of the presidential elections held on November 4, 2007. The Permanent Council agreed to take note of the report, of the observations of Ambassador Francisco Villagrán, Permanent Representative of Guatemala, and of the comments by the delegations.

3. Other business
The OAS Secretary General referred to the Declaration of Santiago of the XVII Ibero-American Summit, held on November 8 to 10 in Santiago, Chile, as well as the agreement he signed on behalf of the OAS with the Secretary of the Ibero-American Summit. 
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The delegations’ statements and comments are provided in the minutes of the meeting, CP/ACTA 1616/07.
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